
From: Ayla McMillan <  

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 6:42 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: leif palmberg <  

Subject: Attn Galiano LTC : Palmberg rezoning PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear Galiano LTC, 

 

I am writing you in support of the Palmberg rezoning application, reference number 

PLRZ20240003.  

I strongly support this rezoning because it is beneficial for Galiano residents to have more local 

farms and businesses. It would create employment for locals and help the economy. It will help 

reduce our environmental footprint by providing local food production without big box pricing. 

Stability in an very uncertain economy. Creating more local farms and businesses locally is good 

for the island and its residents. I hope you carefully consider this application and how it will 

benefit Galiano.  

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Ayla McMillan 

 

Galiano Island, BC  

 

 


